
 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Thursday, January 6, 2022 

Contact: (212) 839-4850, press@dot.nyc.gov 
  
  

SUSPENSION OF ALTERNATE SIDE PARKING REGULATIONS 
  
  
The Adams Administration today announced that Alternate Side Parking Regulations will be 

suspended on Friday, January 7 and Saturday, January 8, 2022 to facilitate snow operations.  
  
Payment at parking meters will remain in effect throughout the City.  
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